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Michael W. DeGraff is the Director of Enterprise Information Security at The Joint Commission. In his 
role, Mr. DeGraff ensures that Joint Commission Enterprise electronic information is secure and 
accessible to the right people at the right time while meeting all contractual and compliance security 
requirements.  
 
Mr. DeGraff has been with The Joint Commission since 2007, where he began as the Director of IT at 
Joint Commission Resources. Prior to joining The Joint Commission, Mr. DeGraff worked as a HIPAA 
consultant and as a Director of IT at a Chicagoland Healthcare organization. 
 
Mr. DeGraff is a member of the Chicago InfraGard, the Healthcare Sector Coordinating Council Cyber 
Working Group (HSCC-CWG) and a volunteer ISC2 exam writer for the CISSP exam.  
 
Mr. DeGraff earned his bachelor’s degree in physics from the University of Illinois.  
 
 
 


